
IBSA FOOTBALL 
Qualification for IBSA Women´s Blind Football World Championship  
The slots will be allocated to the teams that registered their participation for the 2022 IBSA Women´s Blind Football 
Regional Championships. 

There will be a list of “Waiting Teams” for any slots that could be available. In order to be part of this list, the interested 
National Federations have to send an email to football.eurdev@ibsasport.org before October 31st. There will be a draw 
with all the National Federations which informed their intention of participation on November 10th in Kochi (India) in 
order to organize the order of the previously mentioned waiting list. 

Best regards, 

Elias Mastoras                                                       IBSA Football 

IBSA Football Chairperson                                  Subcommittee 

 

 

 


